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Mail-in voting is a cornerstone of Oregon elections. It's the reason we have such a 

high turnout. If the people proposing this bill actually cared about the will of the 

people, then they would acknowledge that via our system we are able to easily, 

conveniently, and with overwhelming plurality make our voices heard. Any argument 

to remove our system is tantamount to suggesting legally codified voter suppression, 

and the people making those arguments have no place in polite society or politics. 

They should all be ashamed. 


